Cooling Systems—Repair
Or Replace?

(NAPSA)—Learning a few
facts about a refrigerant com-
monly used in air conditioners
could help you keep your cool.
The refrigerant, R-22, is being
phased out as part of an interna-
tional environmental agreement
to discontinue the use of HCFCs,
or hydrochlorofluorocarbons.

Most air-conditioning systems
are designed to last 10 years.

How does this affect your
home’s air-conditioning equip-
ment? While it may not impact
your air-conditioning system in
the next decade, it’s important to
understand the facts if you are
told your system must be
replaced.

If you own an R-22-based air-
conditioning unit, here are a few
facts you need to know:

o If your system does not leak
or need repair, it may not neces-
sarily have a negative impact on
the environment. So there is no
need to replace your system until
you are ready for a new unit.

* Most air-conditioning systems
are designed to last at least 10
years. Because R-22 is available
until 2020, it’s wise to budget
accordingly.

*R-22 is still one of the most
energy-efficient refrigerants on
the market. Purchasing a new
unit costs three to four times more
than repairing existing units and
may not be mandatory.

Reputable heating and cooling
dealers should disclose this infor-
mation. Please plan ahead before
you pay for a costly replacement.

For more information, visit
www.ACfastfacts.com.





